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Havana, June 29 (RHC) -- The Foreign Minister of Cuba, Bruno Rodríguez, expressed this Saturday his
gratitude to the Sahrawi Arab Democratic Republic (SADR) for its support in the fight against the blockade
imposed by the United States on the island.

With his comments posted on the social network X, the text points out that U.S. policy "is suffocating the
people of Cuba due to shortages of food, medicine and fuel."

The SADR, the document emphasizes, welcomes the fact that the United States government has recently
eliminated Cuba from the countries that do not cooperate in the framework of the fight against terrorism.

At the same time, the Arab nation calls for the removal of the island from the unilateral list where it is
included as a country sponsoring terrorism. (Source: Prensa Latina)
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support-against-us-blockade

Radio Habana Cuba

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/358747-cuban-foreign-minister-thanks-sadr-for-support-against-us-blockade
https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/358747-cuban-foreign-minister-thanks-sadr-for-support-against-us-blockade

